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October 20, 2016

Mark Whitlow

Office Products Alliance
2015 Washington St
Kansas City MO 64108

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the American Cancer Society and our chairs, Darcy and Lindsey
Stewart, Jessica and Ryan Dickson and June and Jim Hinson, we thank you for the
generous gift of $2500 to the American Cancer Society’s Coaches vs. Cancer 9"
annual Season Tipoff Event.

Coach Norm Stewart started the Coaches vs. Cancer program over 24 years ago
helping to raise over $100 million dollars in the fight against cancer. With supporters
such as you, we can continue his legacy in the fight, while supporting the American
Cancer Society’s mission of eliminating cancer by helping people stay well, get well,
find cures, and fight back.

At this year’s event, over 500 guests filled the Grand Ballroom at Bartle Hall enjoying
great food, drinks, an auction, and the main attraction of hearing the banter and
candid conversations between some of our most popular local coaches. This year
the panel discussion was emceed by Mr. Jay Bilas and was not only very informative,
but entertaining, and enjoyed by all!

As the staff partner, it is my pleasure to recognize and thank you for supporting the
efforts of the American Cancer Society and our Coaches vs. Cancer Season Tipoff
Event. Thank you for helping us save lives and celebrate life. Every action we take
moves us one step closer to achieving a world free from the pain and suffering of
cancer! We couldn'’t do it without you.

We look forward to seeing you at next year's Coaches vs. Cancer Season Tipoff as
we celebrate the 25" anniversary of Coaches vs. Cancer and our 10" anniversary for
our local event.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

fir

Robin Levine
American Cancer Society

Development Manager, Distinguished Events

American Cancer Society Tax ID 13-1788491



